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Dear Chipmunk Parents, 
 
Good-bye summer! It is time to 
go back to school. This month so 
many fun things lay ahead. We 
will be welcoming our new three-
year-olds and saying goodbye to 
our fou- year-olds as they move 
up. We will be going to the zoo 
and learning about the fun 
animals. Besides the zoo, our 
other themes this month will be 
getting to know our classmates, 
practicing our names and going 
over letters and numbers. We are 
looking forward to a fun year! If 
you any questions, please feel free 
to ask. 
 
- Ms. Sandra  
and Ms. Daulet 
 

Dear Shark Parents, 
    
Good-bye to our friends that have 
moved on to Kindergarten and 
hello to our new kids! This 
month, we will prepare for the 
field trip by having a zoo themed 
week. Following that, we will 
cover “Me and Myself,” and have 
our annual “Family” theme. Have 
a wonderful month! 
 

- Ms. Jaya and Mr. Dan  
 

 

 
Hello Butterfly Families! 
 
   Last month we learned all about 
how to get dressed, visited the park 
twice, and said good-bye to many 
of our 5-year-old friends! We are 
SO excited to welcome our new 
friends into the Butterflies’ class. 
This month, we will learn about the 
zoo, getting back to school, Fall, 
and have a book week at the end of 
the month. We will soon be 
introducing Show And Tell, so tell 
your little one to start thinking of 
something to show!  
 
- Ms. Sarah and  
Ms. Alex 
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Hi Bumblebee parents! 
 
The last couple of days in 
September have had many changes; 
we welcome all the families and 
toddlers that are new to our center! 
The teachers understand that it can 
be a difficult transition as the 
parents and children learn to adapt 
to their new environment. If you 
have any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to ask. We are 
always here to listen. We are 
looking forward to watching each 
individual grow and bond with each 
other. This month, we have many 
activities including: making our 
favorite pets, making footprint 
penguins, making hand zoo 
animals, making paper plate lions, 
lint Guinea Pigs and etc. Some of 
the themes include: the zoo, pets 
and children safety week which is 
the first week of September. Letters 
we will focus on this month are P, 
Z, and C! Our motto in the 
bumblebee room is “Ready, Willing 
and Able to Explore!! 
- Ms. Stephane 
and Ms. Vanessa 

Tuition payments are due on time.  
Any payments made after your due date will result in a late fee 
added to your current amount. All teachers have envelopes for 
payments so feel free to ask for one. Envelopes have to be handed 
to a teacher. Thank you! 
 

2012 

Don’t forget, the school is going 
on a field trip to the Lincoln Park 
Zoo on Sept. 14th. Any students 
not going MUST be kept home 

that day. Any fees paid are non-
refundable. See you there!  

 


